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Oregon has thrived as a vote-by-mail state, and that right must be protected. Every 

American deserves the option to vote by mail—regardless of age, ability, or access to 

polling sites. Denying this option silences the voices of seniors, people with 

disabilities, rural residents, and countless others who cannot vote in person. 

 

Mail-in voting strengthens our democracy. It empowers citizens to thoroughly 

research candidates and issues, cast well-informed votes, and participate from the 

safety and convenience of their homes. Forcing in-person voting only serves to 

exclude, disenfranchise, and erode the very foundation of our democratic process. 

 

SB210 is a blatant attempt to suppress voters through intimidation and exclusion to 

manipulate election outcomes. This attack on our constitutional rights is 

unacceptable. 

 

Stand up for free and fair elections—say NO to SB210. 

 

Defend democracy. Protect every voice. Reject SB210. 

 

 


